Info about AP ES Exam
Monday, May 1, 2017
Bus leaves BACK parking lot at 7:00 AM
1.Please fill out and return the permission form that allows your child to ride the bus to the exam site.  You can find this on my website at hchscollier.weebly.com.  I must have this form Monday morning BEFORE they leave for the test.  
2.The bus will leave HCHS at 7:05 AM from the BACK parking lot in between the science building and the multipurpose building.  
3.I am cooking pancakes for the kids if they would like to eat before the exam.  This will be in the 9th grade science building.  The kids need to be there by 6:40 in order to eat.  
4.Students must be in dress code but definitely dress in layers.  The exam will be given in the multipurpose room at Perry High School so I have no idea about the temperature of the room. 
5.Students can only use a No. 2 pencil.  No mechanical pencils.  
6.I will have a goody bag with snacks for each student.  A bottle of water will be provided at the testing site. 
7.Once the test is over, the kids will eat lunch from Chick Fil A and then return to their 5th or 6th period class. 
8.It would be great for the kids to wear a watch since they are not allowed to have their cell phones.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I did give the kids a review website that has some GREAT videos in order to help them prepare.  That is also on my website hchscollier.weebly.com.  Most importantly, they need to drink lots of water on Sunday and get to bed ON TIME.  It has been such an honor teaching these kids.  I can't wait to see their exam results.  I know they are going to rock that test. 
